
 

 

17th December 2015 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 

 

Commando Joe’s Curriculum Support 
 
 

From Wednesday 6th January, Commando Joe’s will be providing curriculum support at Oswald Road Primary 

School, which will take place during curriculum time every other Wednesday. This will consist of various tasks, 
challenges, activities, sports and physical training.  

 

Before and after this series of sessions, teachers will assess each child’s skills in the following areas to monitor the 

impact of the programme on the attributes and attitudes of the children:  

 

 

 

 

Pupils are required to bring trainers / plimsolls with them for the sessions. If you have any queries, please do not 

hesitate to contact the school. 

Kind regards, 

Satnam Singh 

Fit for Learning Lead 

 

 Perseverance 

 Respect 

 Confidence 

 Resilience 

 Motivation 

 

 Teamwork 

 Tolerance 

 Honesty 

 Consideration 

 Self-esteem 

 


